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June 14, 2010 

Urban Design Committee 
City of Madison 

 

RE: 3025-3039 S. Stoughton Rd. – Request for a sign package amendment 

 

Dear committee, 
 
The current sign plan for 3025-3039 S. Stoughton Rd. is causing problems with the smaller unit 
tenants that have larger names, and are not able to fit their entire signage within the signable 
area. Attempting a double row of letters is not allowed since we have a minimum letter height 
restriction. We are requesting a minor amendment to the uniform sign package by increasing the 
width of the signable areas for the four smaller tenant spaces. We would also like to require that 
there be at least a 30” space between each tenant’s signage. This will keep the signage on the 
building visually separated. It is our intention to leave the rest of the current signage guidelines 
as is. This minor adjustment will be of great value to current & future tenants to ensure proper 
visibility of their businesses. 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 

 
 

 

Eric Marty  
Grant Signs 

 


